WHEELING WHEELMEN BICYCLE CLUB
Wheeling, Illinois 60090

NEWSLETTER January, 1977
President: Fred Woodruff 823-1303 Treasurer: Gene Pilch 541-3191
Vice President: Jack Fulper 945-5103 Secretary: Joan Woodruff

Our club ended up the year with a beautiful Christmas ride. There
were 12 participants including a 3 month old in a "bugger'". Mother Nature
couldn't have cooperated more, sunny skies and near 50°. A great time was
had by all.

Our next meeting will be held January 5, 8:00 PM at the Wheeling Community
Center. For this meeting we have a favor to ask, bring your bike, that's
right, your bike. At 8:00 it is dark so even if it is -10°9 (heaven forbid)
and a snow storm is in progress (again, let's hope not) the neighbors will
never see you packing it in your car. Better yet; bring your neighbor too!
The reason we want you to bring your bike is we are going to have an evening
of fun and "rolling." We will have quite a few sets of rollers so everyone
can give them a whirl.

NOTE:

We have been offered the opportunity to participate in a Cross-Country Ski
Weekend with the Evanston Bicycle Club. This weekend will be held in

Camp Wonderland, Wisconsin. The itinerary of this weekend will be:

Jan. 21 (Friday) Arrive in the evening

Jan. 22 (Saturday) Ski if there's snow, if no snow, biking or hiking
and just getting together with nature.

Jan. 23 (Sunday) More of the same. (Check-out time approximately

1:00 PM) (only breakfast provided)

PRICES: Singles $28.50
Doubles $45.00
Roll-Away cots (max. 2 per rm.) $§14.00 ea.
Kiks to sleep on floor (max. 2 per rm.) $12.00 ea.

All prices quoted include four meals, plus $1.00 per person surcharge
for rental of the Log Cabin Saturday night and refreshments. There is a
$.50 surcharge per day for persons using the food service but NOT rentlng
sleeping rooms. ¥/ CrooZal dalf /l{,g e - R 76/-9 304 } /f-2-70
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We have attached’to this newsletter (per popular request) a listing of the
Wheeling Wheelmen of 1976. -Also, we have attached a new membership application
for the year 1977. We would like to have the dues paid by May of 1977 so that
we can compile a new membership list prior to the height of the riding season.
WELCOME: 1st new member of 1977........... GLAD TO HAVE YOU ABOARD!
Bob and Susie Elliott
745 Grove Drive, Apt. 202
Buffalo Grove, Ill. 255-0608

RIDES: /
CH"‘“’ Date: January 1, 1976 Time: 10:00 AM
. Place: Lincoln Park Lion House .
ETC. the ride will be between 5 to 15 miles dependent on weather (hike if
to much snow........ After ride lunch at R.J.Grunts (buy your own lunch)
Sponsored by —- Chicago Council Leagke of American Wheelmen

See you Jan. 1 for ride and January 5 for meeting



